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Letter to D. Fisher. Re:  Distance Learning Plan ï Implementation of Phase 3 

April 9, 2020 
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 content areas.  Therefore, it is critical for our students that we begin more equitable distance 

learning and instruction as soon as possible.  

 

As outline in a recent poll from Ed Trust West, 

https://west.edtrust.org/ca-parent-poll-covid-19-and-school-closures/

